
Eve O'Sullivan 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Dumping a t  sea licence Ref: 50019-01 
EPAS0019- -01. pdf; ATTOOOOl .txt; ATT00002. ht m 

From: Manager Dau [mailto: Manaaer. Dau@ahg.gov.iel 
Sent: 08 April 2014 11:43 
To: Tara Higgins 
Cc: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: RE: Dumping at sea licence Ref: SOO19-01 

A chara, 

Attached please find the nature conservation recommendations of the Department of Arts, Heritage and The 
Gaeltacht for the above mentioned licence application. 

Mise le meas, 

Simon Dolan 
Development Applications Unit 
Department of Arts, Heritage and The Gaeltacht 
Newtown Road 
Wexford 

tel: 0539117377 

AI! Hoinn 
L'olaion, Oidhmachfo a,yus CmlltiChtu 
Department U/ 
Arts, Ilerltagc and the Goeltacht 
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An Roinn 
Ealaz’on, Oidhreachta agus Gaeltachta 
Department of 
Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht 

I 08 April 2014 

Dumping at Sea Licence Ref: SOO19-01 
(Please quote this reference i n  all related correspondence) 

Anne Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
EPA 
Johnstown Castle 
Wexford 

Re: Notification to the Minister for Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht under Article 28 of the 
Planning and Development Regulations, 2001. 

Proposed Development: Dumping at sea licence application by Shannon Foynes Port 
Company Limerick. 

A Cham 

On behalf of the Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht, I refer to your authority’s 
notification in relation to the above. 

Outlined below are the observations and recommendations of the Department in relation to nature 
conservation. 

On the basis of the additional information supplied by Shannon Foynes Port Company, the 
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht is satisfied that at this location there is a low risk of 
potential negative interaction, as evident currently, to marine nlanlmal species from disposal of 
dredge spoil operations. 

The acknowledgement to this letter, any further information and the planning authority’s decision 
should ideally be sent to m a n a ~ e r . d a u ~ a h ~ . ~ o v . i e ;  _ _  if this is not possible, correspondence may 
alternatively be sent to: 

The Manager 
Development Applications Unit 
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht 
Newtown Road 
Wexford 

Is mise, le meas 
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L 

Simon Dolan 
Develop me tit A pp I i cati o t i  s U n i t  
Tel: 053-91 I 7377 
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